
 

Ladies Committee Meeting - 3 November 2015 

Lady Captain’s Report  

 
 
DM Foursomes – Glynis and Chris Corder won.  I have registered with Daily Mail 
and draw for 2016 will be done in February when I will let them know who their first 
opponents are and where it is to be played.  They can then arrange a date suitable 
to all parties.  Also registered for Mail on Sunday.  Draw will be notified in January 
2016.  I will be captain. 
 
Vice Captains Meeting – unable to play because of rain, but all the ladies who 
attended enjoyed the coffee and swopping ideas for forthcoming events at their 
clubs. 
 
Presentation Evening –  complaints about noise during presentation of trophies.  
Maybe we should consider presenting ladies trophies at ladies AGM. 

 
Club AGM – thanks to all ladies who attended.  A very good turn out from the 
smallest section of the club.  I prompted Bill Kennedy to mention this fact. 
 
Legg Bowl  - unfortunately lost to Parkstone, but a good match and enjoyed by  
Debbie Barrett, Sandy Wright, Debbie Lennon and Jenny May. 
 
There were a number of Canford Magna ladies visited us on Tuesday 20th October 
We provided drinks for them which amounted to  £15 and will be paid from ladies 
section. 
 
I interviewed Joanne Scott and will play her in on her return from Florida. 
Interviewed Jane Paine on Monday 2 November.  She has paid her subscription and 
I will be playing her in on Thursday 26 November when she returns from holiday. 
 
Salisbury & South Wilts will be taking the place of Canford Magna in the Beales 
Tournament.  I have e-mailed their Lady Captain to confirm  our fixture in June, 
which will be at Salisbury and South Wilts. 
 
. 

 
 


